
01202 632070 

Lytchett Minster and 

Upton Town Council Lyt-Up - May 2017 
Illuminating our residents 

www.lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

Mrs Karen Wright, MILCM—Town Clerk  

1 Moorland Parade, Upton 

TOWN COUNCIL HELP CENTRE 

Open Mon– Thurs 9 am—12.30 pm 

          Fri 9.30 am—11.30 am 

office@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk 

councillors@lytchettminsterandupton-

tc.gov.uk 

Citizens Advice Surgery 

Monday 9.15 am—12.30 pm (weekly) 

 

Meeting Dates: 

All meetings are open to the public, with 15 

minutes of public participation at  8.15 pm.  

Agendas available via town noticeboards,  

library, help centre and  website           

 June Meetings 

F & A   06/06/17    7.30 pm 

Planning                 13/06/17    7.30 pm 

Town Council 20/06/17    7.30 pm 

Environment           27/06/17   7.30 pm 

         Follow us on Twitter @LytMinUptonTC  

Calling potential councillors 

 

The Town Council now has three vacancies for town 

Councillors—who must be 

 Over 18 

 An elector 

 Commonwealth, British, EU citizen 

 Resided in the locality or within 3 miles of it during the 
previous 12 months, or has place of business in the   
locality 

 

The current vacancies are to be filled by co-option to a casual 
vacancy given that town council elections are not scheduled. 

 

This voluntary role can be both interesting, engaging and at 
times challenging—the time commitment is three out of four 
Tuesday evenings for meetings, plus other meetings, site  
visits and events.  Training is provided by Dorset Association 
of Parish and Town Councils.  Travel expenses are paid. 

 

If you are interested in making Lytchett Minster and Upton a 
better place to live, work and visit—then please get in touch 
and find out more about the work of your local council, and 
what activities we are currently engaged in. 

  

Mr Mike Holmes 

 

We advise that Mike Holmes has recently resigned his posi-
tion on the Town Council.       Mike has served since 2010, 
and took the role of ‘Schools 
Liaison’ and ‘Recreation Ground 
Champion’.  He was also heavily 
involved in working with the   
local school choirs at Christmas 
for the community carol service, 
and also the WW1 celebration 
day held in 2014, all of which 
were great community success-
es for the town. 

 

The Town Councillors and Staff offer their sincere thanks to 
Mike for his service, and wish him and his family well for the 
future. 

 

Job Vacancy 

 

We are seeking 
to recruit to the 
position of sea-
sonal weekend 
caretaker/s for 
the Recreation Ground.  This role 
commences in September 2017 
and will continue through until the 
end of the football season in April 
2018. 

 

The position involves checking 
the pitches prior to play, liaising 
with the teams, ensuring the 
changing rooms are cleaned be-
tween matches and general over-
seeing of the recreation ground.  

 

Applicants are invited to apply for 
Saturday duties only, Sunday    
duties only, or Saturday and   
Sunday.   

 

Full training will be given—
contact us for an application form. 


